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To : Mr. Chief of the Cabinet of Ministers, Engineer Nicolás Posse 
c.c. :  Mr. President of CONICET, Dr. Daniel Salamone 
c.c. : Members of the Board of Directors of CONICET 
 
 
 

Support letter for colleagues from Argentina working in research and academia 
 
 
 
 
We are the French Association of Mechanics, a scientific society, and want to express our good 
cooperation and relation with our colleagues in mechanics and mechanical engineering for training 
and for research.  
 
The cooperation between our two countries is fruitful for many years. We achieved with Argentinian 
scientists’ important scientific advances and training exchanges and want to continue in the same 
line. 
 
We are convinced having a flourishing national system for science and technology is key for the 
development of nations. 
 
Supporting research as a strategic priority is the only investment contributing to sustainable science 
and technology for citizens and societies. The French Association of Mechanics supports this universal 
vision, in any country constructing its own and collective future. 
 
All our support to our colleagues working in research and academia. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Francisco CHINESTA, President, 
French Association of Mechanics,  
in behalf of the Governing Council of the French Association of Mechanics  
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